
February 25, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
My name is Melly Bonita and I am a resident of Wilton, Connecticut.  I am writing to let you 
know that I am strongly opposed to the School Regionalization bills (SB 738 SB 457 and SB 874) 

that are currently being proposed. 
 
My husband and I made the decision to move to Connecticut from Miami, Florida in 2012 
because of our strong dissatisfaction with the public school system there. We witnessed first-
hand the effects that a regionalized public school system has on property values and the 
economics of a small community. The majority of residents leave the public school, go to other 
towns to apply for private schools, spend money in other towns and alienate their own 
community. We chose Wilton CT out of many towns based on its excellent reputation for strong 
public schools. We are vehemently opposed to the idea of regionalization and urge you to 
oppose the bill as well.  
 
Thank you, 
Melly Bonita  
51 Old Kings Hwy  
Wilton CT 06897 
Tel: 203-210-5036 
 


